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Kildare Street

Dublin 2

12t April 2022

PQ 15778/22* To ask the Minister for Health his views on whether the rapidly escalating cost of
the enabling works for the National Maternity Hospital mirrors that of the hospital itself and

notwithstanding concerns around ownership and contrel risks becoming like the Natienal
Children’s Hospital given that the pstimate for the cost of these works was €18

million which has now increased by more than 183%; and if he will make a statement on the
matter. -Mairéad Farrell

Dear Deputy Farrell.

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly 1o vou in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The €18m referred to in the parliamentary question relates to an initial contract sum for only onc
constituent part of the overall enabling works being undertaken on the St Vincent's University Hospital
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The scope of the enabling works includes:

° Aspergillus protection and prevention works.
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° intrastructural works. and:

° Pharmacy and extension to existing multi storey carpark.

I is the combination of these individual elements of enabling works which are being undertaken to
de-risk the main development site, which equates to an amount expended to date of circa €31m.



All appmpndtc, and necessary pm]u.i governance and pomphanw with respect to the Public Spending

Cade s being tnplenicnicd vu dic project to ensuie thai it is delivered in accordance with best practice.

Yours sincerely.

Paul de Freine
Interim National Director,
Capital & Estates



